
No 146/25 

14th July 2025 

TO ALL BRANCHES 

Dear Colleagues, 

CWU Reps Hi-Vis Vests - Join the Union 

Following on from the success of our CWU reps' polo shirts, we are pleased to offer Branches 
the opportunity to purchase CWU reps hi-vis vests. 

The vests, which can be seen in the attached images clearly identify our reps in the workplace 
and the design includes a QR code which will take perspective members directly to the join 
CWU page. 

The vests cost £9 each and can be printed in a wide variation of sizes. 

Branches wishing to order should email Marcia Murray mmurray@cwu.org by no later than 
Friday 8th August with: 

1. The number of vests you wish to order 
2. The sizes you wish to order 

Once we have the full UK wide numbers in place we will contact Branches to organise 
payment and delivery. 

Increasing the unions visibility in every workplace is a key part of our new recruitment strategy 
and we encourage all Branches to place an order. 

Kind regards 

Chris Webb 
Head of Communications 

Dave Ward 
General Secretary 
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